
 
District 24 Senator Martha Fuller Clark 

and the Portsmouth legislative delegation 
 

invite local officials and the general public to  
 
 

A Legislative Update  
 

On Education Funding-Related 
Developments 

 
 

Tuesday, April 10 
 

6 to 7 p.m.  
 

Eileen Dondero Foley Council Chambers 
 

Portsmouth City Hall 
 
 
 

Questions? Contact the Senator’s Office at 271-6933 
 
*The event will end promptly at 7 p.m. and will be televised live in Portsmouth via local 
government Cable Channel 22.    


